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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

October 3, 2024 

 

RUN TO REMEMBER 5K AND 5 MILE RACE ROAD CLOSURES 

 

Beginning at 7:30 a.m. on Saturday, October 5, 2024, portions of streets in the City of Urbana 
will be closed.  

The Run to Remember 5K and 5-mile race will close portions of North Broadway Avenue, West 
Park Street, West Church Street, North Orchard Street, North Coler Avenue, and West Country 
Club Road.  

Roads and intersections will be re-opened as the last participants go through an area. It is 
estimated street will be re-opened around 9:15 a.m. Additional event information is available 
at:  https://illinoismarathon.com/races/run-to-remember/  

Please expect delays in these areas. Volunteers will be posted to assist in maintaining access 
to properties on the course route. We appreciate your patience while this event is underway.  

Please direct questions or concerns to Chris Cougill at 217-384-2342 or 
cdcougill@urbanaillinois.us. 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current and upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 
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